
 

March 27, 2012 

8:30-10:00 am CT Achieve Meeting 
 Mansfield Community Center 

Attendees:  

Charlie Chetterton, Heather Freeman, Sandra Frizell, Vicki Fry, Kevin Grunwald, Kathleen Krider, Laurel Leibowitz, 
Elizabeth McCosh Lilie, Aliza Makuch, Rob Miller, Gladys Morgan, Ann Plumley, Wendy Rubin, Bette Stern, Bunny 
Wilmot 

Meeting Notes 
 
Agenda item: Member updates   

Discussion:  

Chris Grulke: April 4th Grow a Healthy Me program Including Garden to grow with kids, Physical education activities 
and a 95210 presentation 

Wendy Rubin: Playful City 2012 application is completed. National Recess At work day will be June 23rd at Patriots 
Park. Playground Safety week is coming up and will include a playsafe book reading, workshop for teachers and 
parent workshop. 

Kevin Grunwald: Safe Routes to School Grant not awarded to Mansfield 

Rob Miller: EHHD will be refilling the Wellness Promotion position.  It will be advertised in the near future 

   

   

   
Agenda item: Community Transformation Grant Presentation Presenter: Rob Miller 

Discussion:  

Rob Miller Gave a presentation regarding the Community Transformation Grant (CTG) which will be the primary 
funding source for the coalition.  Questions arose from the group regarding data collection and reporting methods.  
Several members wondered how the measures corresponded with RBA-Results Based Accountability. Rec depts 
representatives expressed concern regarding lack of parks and rec information in presentation.  R Miller stated that 
this is an omission that will be corrected. The revised PPT file will be emailed to all members. 

 
 
 
Agenda item:  Next Steps Presenter:  Aliza Makuch 

Discussion:  

The coalition will be doing an assessment of current vision/mission in light of this new funding.  Some goals may be 
reworked in order to align with funding. 

 

Action items Person responsible Deadline 

� Review mission/vision  Everyone May 22nd 

 

Other Information 
  Special notes: April meeting will be canceled.  The next meeting will be May 22nd in Tolland. 

 


